
From: "Susan Ferris" <susanferris@sacoriver.net>
Date: October 31, 2011 9:00:18 PM EDT
To: "'Laura Gallucci'" <mail@mainebellamusica.com>
Subject: October 15th wedding

Dear Laura,

Thank you so much for being such a special part of Jennifer and 
Scott’s wedding.  I can’t believe I didn’t get the chance to meet you 
before or after your musical arrangements. The entire wedding is 
somewhat a blur, so much detail to attend to with table decorations, 
etc. Time with photos prior and the quick wedding and exit caught me 
inside with guests and never thought to come back out until well after 
you had left. I think pulling the cocktail hour inside completely changed 
things. I realize I never saw the beautiful estate after dark from the 
gazebo. I really think I must have been in a daze the entire time 
everything just happened so very quickly. Although windy and on the 
cold side, I was so excited to wake up to sunshine. It turned out to be 
a glorious weekend for the many out of state guests. So many guests 
were from Florida, Virginia, New York (and even London and Seattle). 
What a wonderful gathering of all their friends and our wonderful 
families. Thank you to both of you for your wonderful music, making 
Jen and Scott’s wedding so very special.

I do hope to meet you sometime – perhaps another wedding or a trip 
to hear you at the Bangor Symphony. Enjoy the fall.

Best wishes,
Susan Ferris
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